
 
 

PRECONSTRUCTION MEETING NOTICE 
 
The City of Portsmouth will hold a preconstruction meeting for the Mechanic Street 
Wastewater Pumping Station electrical upgrade project.  This pumping station is located 
at the corner of Mechanic and Gates Street.  The project’s duration is anticipated to be 
two months. 
 

Thursday, July 10, 2008 
7:00 p.m. 

Portsmouth City Hall 
Conference Room A 

 
The project scope, schedule and sequence of construction will be presented.  The City’s 
staff, their consulting engineer and the contractor will be on hand to answer any questions 
you may have. 
 
The construction will be starting the week of July 14, 2008. This project will replace 
antiquated electrical equipment to improve the operation and efficiency of the two main 
pumps. In addition, the existing odor control system for the pumping station will be 
replaced with a new activated carbon system.  During construction access around the 
pumping station may be restricted and parking may be impacted for short periods of time.  
 
The meeting will be an opportunity to ask questions about the project.  If you have any 
questions prior to the meeting or if you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact 
Peter Rice, Public Works Department at 766-1416. 
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